
 

 

 

Dear Hospital Provider, 
 
Feedback received from hospitals and Regional Accountable Entities (RAEs) between December 
2022 and September 2023 informed enhancements to the Health First Colorado (Colorado’s 
Medicaid program) Inpatient Hospital Review Program (IHRP) 2.0, renamed Inpatient Hospital 
Transitions (IHT).  
 
Details of the enhancement will be shared at a Joint Operating Committee (JOC) meeting on July 11, 
2024, at 1:00 p.m. MT. 
 
New JOC meeting invitations have been sent. It is recommended that hospitals providing inpatient 
care transitions attend the JOC meetings.  
 
Contact HCPF_UM@state.co.us if there are additional contacts for colleagues that should be added 
to JOC meeting invitations. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 
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